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Media Release 

 
NHP's High Speed Chase with Driver from Mono County in California  

 

On Saturday, February 22, 2014 at approximately 8:42 a.m., Troopers from the Nevada Highway 

Patrol were called to locate a subject driving at high speeds from Mono County. During a routine 

traffic stop in Mono County officers were interviewing the driver outside his vehicle a 2013 

Hyundai Sonata, with California registration 6VRP791. 

 

The passenger Geoffry Guess a 26-year-old from Idaho got into the driver’s seat and sped off. 

Geoffry entered into Nevada at speeds over 100 miles per hour. Attempts to stop the vehicle 

were unsuccessful. The vehicle was last seen northbound on IR 580 north of Bowers Mansion. 

 

Geoffry is known to resist police officers and considered to be armed and dangerous, and 

possibly have warrants out for his arrest.  

 

Anyone who may have witnessed this vehicle, or who can provide additional information, is 

encouraged to contact the Department of Public Safety-Communications Center @ (775) 687-

0400. 
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